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Subject: Faculty Director of First-Year Experience -- Call for Applica8ons
Date: Monday, January 28, 2019 at 11:03:27 AM Eastern Standard Time
From: Amy O'Reilly (aoreilly) <aoreilly@umw.edu>
To: Tim O'Donnell (todonnel) <todonnel@umw.edu>
AGachments: FYE Director-FINAL.docx

This email was sent to all teaching faculty
 
Colleagues, this is a call for a new posi8on, faculty special assignment: Director of the First Year Experience. 
We are coming the end of the implementa8on and assessment of UMW’s QEP (Quality Enhancement Plan)
and thus will transi8on from a faculty member serving as Director of the QEP to a faculty member taking the
lead as Director of the First Year Experience.  A_ached is a posi8on descrip8on with details about the
posi8on and the applica8on process. ApplicaIons are due February 18, 2019.
 
If you have any ques8ons about this posi8on, please contact Associate Provost Tim O’Donnell
(todonnel@umw.edu).
 
 
Nina Mikhalevsky
Provost
University of Mary Washington
Fredericksburg, VA 22401
540-654-1241
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